
 

 

DATES 2018 

 

Term 4 

Start 

15th October 

 

Pet Day 

14th November 

130pm—3pm 

 

Central Otago 

Sports Day 

20th November 

 

Wheels Day 

21 November 

 

School Photos 

26th November 

 

Juniors Lake    

Sylvan Trip 

12th December 

 

Prize Giving 

19th December 

5pm 

 

Term 4 Ends 

20th December 

 

 

 

 
 

 
We were really proud of all our              

Glenorchy children at the Wearable 
Arts Show on 3 November. It was a 

busy three weeks leading up to the night 
as the children designed and made their 
costumes. Thank you to all the wonderful 
parents who gave up their time to come 

in and help make this event happen. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Our Year 4 to Year 8’s attended an Athletics Day in 
Queenstown on 31 October competing against students 
from St. Joseph’s and Kingsview schools. It was great 
to give all students this experience and we intend to do 
this annually. 
From this event, we had ten students qualify for the   
Wakatipu Zone Sports the following week in a variety of 
track and field events. 
Congratulations to Harvey, 
Ruby, Matthi, Stone, Ben, 

Toby, Sadie, Finlay, Hazel and Dylan for qualifying 
and competing at this next level. 
The Central Otago Athletic Sports will be held on 
Tuesday 20 November in  Alexandra and we have five 
children who have qualified for this elite event.      
Congratulations to Harvey, Ruby, Toby, Sadie and   
Hazel who will be part of the team representing the 
Wakatipu Zone.   
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   School News 



Last week, our Year 4 to Year 8           
children attended the Science 
Road Show in Queenstown.  
It was a highly informative and     
interactive session. Our Science    
theme continues today with a visit 
from the Otago University Physics 
Department who are working with 
the Senior Room. 
 
 
 
 

The children are very excited about Pet Day    
being held tomorrow. We would like parents 
to arrive with the pets at 1:15pm (no earlier 
please!) and also bring a plate for a shared      
afternoon tea. Guests are welcome from 
1:30pm. The children 
will need to remember 
to bring in their           
colouring competition 
or animal photo to be 
judged and also a gold 
coin donation if they 
would like to enter the 
jelly bean competition. 
 

This Friday, our Year 8 students will be attending the Orientation Day at Wakatipu 
High School. 
 
School photos have been postponed and are now going to take place on Tuesday 27            
November at 9:00am. 

 
Glenorchy School will be closed on Thursday 15 November due to the latest round of 
Teacher Strike action. 

 

Paula, Helen, Andrew, Jenny & Gorettie 

 


